
We will be adding a little information each week to the school newsletter about what each class has
been doing in school. Please find below a few sentences with photos from our five classes.

Mr Turull

This week in Robins we have started to talk about the Jubilee and who the
Queen is. We have a role-play tea shop and it’s been very busy in our cafe
with lots of children taking on lovely roles.
The children loved the visit of the bees today and had lots of questions
for James (The bee man!)
We look forward to seeing many of you on Wednesday. Please do let us
know if you are able to make it.

This week in Kingfishers...
The caterpillars finally transformed into Chrysalis.
and we made great improvements to our outdoor play
area.

This week in art, Starling class continued with
their sculpture unit looking at how we can join
things. We made a slot join and then attached
two pieces of cardboard together with paper
clips, split pins, paper strips and staples. We
found some of them quite tricky but we had lots
of fun trying them out!

Goldfinches have been enjoying their weekly trips
to forest school. They have been working on team
building skills and being creative with the natural
materials around them.



In Swallows, we have been starting to read through and practise our new play,
School Daze. Some of our favourite songs to learn so far are 'Teachers Have It
Easy' and 'The Nits Blues'. We can't wait to be given our parts and get
rehearsing soon!


